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Friday October 6th, 2023 
 
 

Linford Pierson Highway  – Road Works 
Sunday October 8th 2023 

 
 

The National Roads Authority (NRA) will be closing off the eastbound lane of the Linford 

Pierson Highway from Bobby Thompson Roundabout to Agnes Roundabout, this coming 

Sunday October 8th 2023 from 6:00 am to approximately 6:00pm in order to undertake 

road works, pending weather conditions. 

 

Motorists are asked to plan ahead and watch out for traffic diversions.  

 

Members of the public can email nra@nra.ky with questions or comments regarding this 

project. For any urgent questions or concerns please call 525-1251. 

 
 
 
 

Ph: 1 (345) 946-7780  


